6. TOURISM GROWTH AND CHALLENGES FOR PLANNING IN CHRISTCHURCH

The General Manager Strategic Development reported updating Councillors on the expected growth
of tourism in Christchurch and the need for improved strategic planning to address that growth.

The Committee decided:

1. That a Council seminar be held regarding expected growth in tourism, and associated tourism
planning issues and challenges.

2. That the seminar include members of the Canterbury Development Corporation, Christchurch
and Canterbury Marketing, and Professor David Simmons from Lincoln University to present
the recent research findings on Canterbury tourism studies.
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Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


